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HEADQUARTERS 377TH AIR BASE WING (AFMC)
CERTIFIED RETURN-RECEIPT REQUESTED
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Hazardous ..z

Colonel Tom D. Miller ste
377 ABW/CC
2000 Wyoming Blvd SE FEB 2 4 201

Kirtland AFB NM 87117

Mr. Tom Blaine, Manager

Environmental Health Division Director
Environmental Health Division

New Mexico Environment Department (NMED)
1190 St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502

Dear Mr. Blaine

I am requesting an extension of the March 31, 2014 deadline approved by your office for the
submission of the Quarterly Pre-Remedy Monitoring and Site Investigation Report for October—
December 2013 to April 30, 2014. This extension is necessary due to a safety incident which occurred on
11 December, 2013 at Kirtland AFB. The incident delayed collection of data for the Fourth Quarter CY
2013 and although the incident occurred on a separate project, CB&I Corporate Safety Procedures were to
be followed. This resulted in a safety stand down on all deep-well sampling until the incident was
evaluated. This request for extension will allow for the required validation and review of the delayed data
to be completed.

Your assistance in granting this request will be appreciated. If you have any questions or
concerns about this letter, please contact Mr. L. Wayne Bitner at (505) 853-3484 (ludie.bitner@ us.af.mil)
or Mrs. Victoria R. Branson at (505) 846-6362 (victoria.branson@us.af.mil).

Sincerely

S /P

TOM D. MILLER, Colonel USAF
Commander

-cc:
NMED-HWB (Kieling, Cobrain, Moats, McDonald, Brandwein) w/attach
NMED-GWQB (Schoeppner) w/attch
NMED-PSTB (Reuter) w/attch
NMED-OGC (Kendall) w/o attch
EPA Region 6 (King) w/o attch
AFCEC-CZRX (Oyelowo) w/o attch
Public Info Repository, AR/IR, File w/attch
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